The 4th GGP User Conference will be held 6-7 July 2017 in Berlin. This international conference aims to bring together researchers working with data from the Generations and Gender Survey and the GGP Contextual Database, and invites them to present and discuss their most recent methodological approaches and empirical findings. The deadline for submitting an abstract is 1st February. More information on this conference can be found on the GGP website: http://www.ggp-i.org/community/user-conference-2017 . There will also be a methodological training on 5 July. Spaces are limited.
